
ORGANIC PLANTER COLLECTION
SKU:VOMOOM-701-ORGANIC

Organic round planter ø34x27

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters designed .Timeless and 
minimalist designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for 
homes, restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com

https://www.vondom.com/designers/studio-vondom/


Info

Description

Weight: 2.15 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Round Planter ø42x33

Organic round planter ø42x33

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 2.8 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Round Planter ø51x40

Organic round planter ø51x40

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 4.6 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Round Planter ø61x48

Organic round planter ø61x48

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 5.65 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Round Planter ø73x57

Organic round planter ø73x57

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 10.2 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic High Round Planter ø35x48

Organic high round planter ø35x48

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 3.1 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic High Round Planter ø42x57

Organic high round planter ø42x57

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 4.4 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic High Round Planter ø51x69

Organic high round planter ø51x69

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 6.3 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Jardiniere 62x31x27

Organic jardiniere 62x31x27

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 3.9 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Jardiniere 90x45x39

Organic jardiniere 90x45x39

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 8.3 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Jardiniere 75x37x57

Organic jardiniere 75x37x57

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 8.65 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Square Planter 31x34x27

Organic square planter 31x34x27

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 1.62 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Square Planter 38x42x33

Organic square planter 38x42x33

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 2.5 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Square Planter 46x51x40

Organic square planter 46x51x40

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 4.1 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Square Planter 55x61x48

Organic square planter 55x61x48

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 6.6 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic Square Planter 66x73x57

Organic square planter 66x73x57

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 10.38 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic High Square Planter 31x34x47

Organic high square planter 31x34x47

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 3.48 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic High Square Planter 38x42x57

Organic high square planter 38x42x57

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 4.5 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Products / Planters / Organic High Square Planter 46x51x69

Organic high square planter 46x51x69

The most extensive collection of indoor and outdoor planters .Timeless and minimalist 
designs that allow you to create unique and original atmospheres for homes, 
restaurants and any space.

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com



Info

Description

Weight: 7.1 Kg

www.mondocontract.com | quotes@mondocontract.com
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